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EuroCommerce is the principal European organisation representing the retail and wholesale sector. It embraces national associations in 31 countries and 5.4 million 
companies, both leading global players such as Carrefour, Ikea, Metro and Tesco, and many small businesses. Retail and wholesale provide a link between producers 
and 500 million European consumers over a billion times a day. It generates 1 in 7 jobs, providing a varied career for 29 million Europeans, many of them young 

people. It also supports millions of further jobs throughout the supply chain, from small local suppliers to international businesses. EuroCommerce is the recognised 
European social partner for the retail and wholesale sector. 
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After ten years at the helm, EuroCommerce Director-General Christian Verschueren has informed 
the Board that he would be standing down from his post later this year after a successor has been 
appointed. The EuroCommerce Board will be starting the process of finding a new Director-
General. 
 
Christian Verschueren said: “I believe that, together with our members and our great team, we 
have made the voice for retail and wholesale better heard over the last decade. Ten years is a long 
time in today’s fast-paced environment, particularly our sector, and renewal is healthy for any 
organisation. And with EuroCommerce at the cusp of a new era and with a new three-year strategy 
about to be developed, I thought that it was a good time for me to step down. A new leader will 
bring new energy and fresh ideas, and write the next chapter for this great organisation. The retail 
and wholesale sector, not always sufficiently recognised for the service it provides to Europeans, 
deserves this.” 
 
EuroCommerce President Régis Degelcke added: “Much as I regret his decision to stand down, I 
respect it. Christian has had a major impact on the cohesion and effectiveness of our organisation, 
and he has given our sector a stronger political standing in Brussels and Strasbourg. He is leaving 
EuroCommerce in good shape, and this will facilitate a smooth transition to the new leadership.” 
 
Christian Verschueren has agreed to ensure a smooth transition and stays in his role until a new 
Director-General is established in his/her position, sometime in the second half of this year.  
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Director-General Verschueren to stand down  
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